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' Docket No. 50-263

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr, L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Hall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear.Mr. Eliason:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. Monte Phillips of this office
and Mr. W. Hill of your staff to conduct a management meeting at 10 a.m. CDT >

on September 25, 1992, at the Region III office at 799 Rooseve'v. road,
Building 4. Glen Ellyn, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the following:

1. Monticello maintenance progrum status.

2. Design basis reconstitution program, especially as it relates to the
findings from the recent NRC service water inspection.

I

3. Ncrthern States Power pla. for reorganizing the nuclear organization,
both corporate and sites.

~If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact Mr. Monte
Phillips of my staff at (708) 790-5530.,

' .

| Sincerely,

7.(.
,.

L Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Pwjects

cc: D. D. Antony, Site Manager
W. Hill, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB.(RIDS)s-

OC/LFDCB
-Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello
Resident Inspector, RIII. Prairie

Island
,

. John ~W. Ferman, Ph.D.--
Nuclear- Engineer, MPCA

E State Liaison Officer, State

-of Minnesota
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-Docket-No. 50-263

Northern States Power Company
. ATTN: 'Mr. L. R..Eliason a

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414' Hicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

= Dear Mr. Eliason:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Mr. Monte Phillips of this office
- and Mr.- W. Hill of your staff to conduct a management meeting at 10 a.m. CDT -

on-September 25,1992, at the Region III office at 799 Roosevelt road,
Building 4, Glen Ellyn, Illinois.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the following:

l '. Monticelle maintenance program status.

2. .Desigr' casts reconstitution program, especially as it relates to the
findings from the recent NRC service water inspection.

3. Northern States Power plans for reorganizing the nuclear organization,
both corporate and sites.

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact Mr. Monte
-Phillips of my staff at (708) 790-5530.

Sincerely,

Edward G, Greenman,-Director-
Division of Reactor Projects .

cc: D.LD. Antony, Site Manager
-W. Hill, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS).
OC/LFDCB

-Res' +. Inspector, RIII Monticello
Resit c Inspector, RIII Prairie

( Isk..d
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
-State liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota , /;
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